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Proposed Location of the Storage Shed for Equipment in the Play Area, Ulley
In order to maintain the play area the shed needs to be in the area.  The preferred option is to locate the shed next to the flower bed.  
Any objections can be raised to the Clerk and there will be a public session at the next meeting on Wednesday 29th November 2023, 7pm in the Village Hall to discuss.
Sarah Whitaker
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
07715 256114
Clerk.ulleypc@outlook.com
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